

South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY \$\mathbb{\textit{\textit{\textit{mod}}}\$ 151 727 3963 Fax: 0151 726 9950 Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk www.st-finbars.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

Our ref: JPC/MK Your ref:

5 November 2019

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ELECTION DAY

THURSDAY 12th DECEMBER

Dear Parents & Carers

As you will know, the government has called a General Election and our school will be used as a Polling Station on

Thursday 12th December

School will be **CLOSED** to children.























